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Anthony Bailey, Esq., OBE,
Delegate for Great Britain and lreland,
Sacred Military Constantinian Order of Saint George.

The Queen was pleased to receive your kind message of loyal

greetings, sent on behalf of the members and chaplains of the Delegation

Council in Great Britain and Ireland of the Sacred Military Constantinian

Order of St. George on the occasion of your Annual Mass in Westminster

Cathedral and your Royal Gala Dinner in Stationer's Hall.

Her Majesty much appreciates your thoughtfulness in writing as you

did and, in return, sends her warm good wishes to all concemed for a most

memorable dav.
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